## Rubato @ Saratoga Library

Dear Parents.

With December quickly approaching, we are already getting prepared for our holiday performances. Information on our annual Redwood concert at the SHS McAfee Theater will be coming after Thanksgiving break.

This flier is to give you more details on our performance at the Saratoga Library, two days before our official winter concert. The students almost unanimously voted to perform for this event. Here is the most important information for you:

Who: Rubato!

**What:** Performance for the Friends of Saratoga Libraries

Where: Saratoga Library, The Fireside Room (all the way in the back of the adult section)

When: Tuesday, December 6 Report 6:30 PM Perform 7:15 - 7:30 PM

**Dress:** Blue jeans

A plain white top (a sweater, sweatshirt, dress shirt, etc.) Some sort of festive winter covering (such as a scarf or knit cap)

We will meet at 6:30 to get in order, warm up, and find our spots. Parents are welcome to stay and watch our brief performance from 7:15 to 7:30 before bringing your students back home!

Thanks, and have a great Thanksgiving!

MrJ

\*\*\* Don't forget...no choir practice next Tuesday, November 22!!! \*\*\*